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Consultation – Website Notice – Proposed Liquor Tax Act 
 
The Minister of Finance introduced Bill 56, the Liquor Tax Act, in the October legislative 
sitting. This bill proposes a direct tax on all liquor products sold and consumed in Nunavut.    
 
Bill 56 is available at https://www.assembly.nu.ca/bills-and-legislation.  
 
Once Bill 56 is made public, we encourage Nunavummiut to make their thoughts regarding 
the legislation known to the Government of Nunavut. This can be done through the following 
points of contact: 
 

• Email     LiquorTax@gov.nu.ca 
• Phone   1-800-316-3324 
• Mail       Department of Finance, Taxation and Insurance  

                            PO Box 2260 
  Iqaluit, NU 

                            X0A 0H0 
 
Further information is also detailed on the Department of Finance’s Liquor Tax Act FAQ page: 
www.gov.nu.ca/fin/liquor_tax/FAQ. 
 
Thank you for your interest in improving Nunavut’s liquor laws. 
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